RE: BID Renewal

Subject: RE: BID Renewal

From: Marc Tavakoli <marc@mdtproperties.com>

Date: 03/13/2017 01:56 PM

To: "'Darin French'" <darin@lani.org>, "'Ana M. Ricardo""
<mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>, "'Don Swartz'" <donswartz@cox.net>, "'Fr.
John Bakas'" <frbakas@stsophia.org>, "'Jacob Segal'"
<jsegal@standardmanagement.com>, "'‘Leonardo Magana""
<maganaleonardo@hotmail.com>, "'Vanessa Rivera""
<vrivera@saintthomasla.org>, <kopatsis@gmail.com>

Darin -

I would like to attend, but will not be able to do so. But please negotiate
with Don to try to get the best rates possible, especially considering that
much of the work was done in the previous round.

Thank you very much.

Marc Tavakoli

PLEASE NOTE OUR NEW ADDRESS BELOW AS OF DECEMBER 3, 2016

MDT Properties
Real Estate Investment,
Development & Management

2980 Beverly Glen Circle

Suite 203

Los Angeles, CA 90077
Tel: (310) 285-6062
Fax: (818) 582-8262

marc@mdtproperties.com
www.mdtproperties.com

CA Bar No. 218844
CA DRE No. 01327320

This e-mail message is confidential, intended only for the named
recipient(s) above and may contain information that is privileged, attorney
work product or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have
received this message in error, or are not the named recipient(s), please
immediately notify the sender at (310) 285-9515 and delete this e-mail
message from your computer. Thank you.

----- Original Message-----

From: Darin French [mailto:darin@lani.org]

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 1:28 PM

To: Marc Tavakoli <marc@mdtproperties.com>; Ana M. Ricardo
<mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>; Don Swartz <donswartz@cox.net>; Fr. John
Bakas <frbakas@stsophia.org>; Jacob Segal <jsegal@standardmanagement.com>;
Leonardo Magana <maganaleonardo@hotmail.com>; Vanessa Rivera
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RE: BID Renewal

<vrivera@saintthomasla.org>; kopatsis@gmail.com
Subject: BID Renewal

Hi everyone

The BLQ Board can determine the hiring process for a renewal consultant and
at the last meeting everyone seemed to be in agreement to go with Don
Duckworth again. Therefore I have scheduled a meeting with him this Friday
at 10am at st Sophia.

He said the rates would remain the same from the last renewal.

Anyone is welcome to attend if interested.

Thanks

Sent from my iPhone
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